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The Journal of Institutional Studies is pleased to announce the publication 
of its newest issue. With it, we intend to make available to the legal 
community a set of works of true academic excellence. We take this 
opportunity to express our deep gratitude to the confidence of authors, 
evaluators and readers who interact with the journal. You are our greatest 
motivation. 
 
This issue has a dossier entirely dedicated to Fiscal Federalism. There are 
eight contributions that can certainly raise the level of the debate about 
Federalism in Brazil. The section of scientific articles is composed of nine 
manuscripts that deepen the academic analyzes and foment the 
discussion in the scope of their respective themes. 
 
Thus, the Journal of Institutional Studies, with the certainty that it has 
met the expectations of the academic community, scientific accuracy and 
high quality of the work, wishes everyone a useful reading! 
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